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ORAN L. HASELTINE
VICE.PRESIDENT
GAS SUPPLY

August 6, 1976

Mr. Harry Bigbee

BCO, Inc.

P. O. Box 669

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Bigbee:

We appreciate receiving your letter of August 3, 1976, and the information
pertaining to your Dunn No. 2 located in Section 10, T-23-N, R-7-W, Rio
Arriba County, New Mexico. I have asked Mr. John King, Gas Contract
Representative, to prepare a submittal setting out the terms and conditions
under which we would be willing to purchase gas produced from this well.

Since the producing characteristics of this well are somewhat out of the
ordinary it may take Mr. King a few more days more than usual to prepare
the offer, but it should be forthcoming rather soon.

Yours truly,
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¥+ 1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

United States Geological Survey
P. 0. Box 1809
Durango, Colorado 81301

New Mexico Energy Resources Board
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

First International Building, Dallas, Texas 75270, (214) 748-851)



